
 
  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

  
ORANGE PARK, Fla. – Due to damage to a gas main on the north side of Kingsley Avenue just 
east of Blanding Boulevard, a single westbound outside lane closure along Kingsley Avenue will 
be in place as crews complete repairs beneath the sidewalk. The sidewalk in this area will also 
be inaccessible while repairs are underway. Motorists are encouraged to use additional caution 
in the area, use alternate routes if possible and allow extra time to reach their destinations.  
 

 


